
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

May 13,2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Attn: Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

RE: Compliance with Order 07, Docket UE-111190 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

Schedule 91-Surcharge to Fund Low Income Bill Assistance Program 

Dear Mr. King: 

Pacific Power & Light Company, a division ofPacifiCorp (Company) submits this letter in 
compliance with Order 07 in docket UE-111190. In Order 07 the Commission approved a 
settlement stipulation that included a Five-Year Plan for the Company's Low Income Bill 
Assistance (LIBA) program. One provision of the Five-Year Plan for LIBA was for the 
Company to make a filing around May 1 each year, absent a pending general rate case, to reflect 
the increased funding requirements in Schedule 91, Surcharge to Fund Low Income Bill 
Assistance Program, specified in the stipulation. Specifically, the funding requirements for 
LIBA in this annual filing are to reflect the increase in agency compensation per client qualified 
and for the number of program participants, as set forth in the Five-Year Plan. 

After review of the current collection levels in Schedule 91 and a forecast of expenditures based 
on the increases in agency compensation and number of program participants specified in the 
Five-Year Plan, the Company has determined that a rate change in Schedule 91 is not necessary 
at this time. The Company will re-evaluate the collection level for Schedule 91 following an 
order from the Commission in the Company's currently pending general rate case, docket UE-
140762. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Joelle Steward, Director, Pricing, 
Cost of Service, and Regulatory Operations, at (503) 813-5542. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce 
Vice President, Regulation 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that I have cause to be served the foregoing document, via E-mail and Overnight 
Delivery, to the following: 

Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities 
Melinda Davison (C) 
Davison Van Cleve, P.C. 
333 S.W. Taylor, Suite 400 
Portland, OR 97204 

Office of the Attorney General 
Simon ffitch (C) 
Sarah Shifley (e-mail) (C) 

Lea Daeschel (e-mail) (C) 
Carol Williams (e-mail) (C) 

800 5th Avenue- Suite 2000 
Seattle WA 98104-3188 

IBEW Local125 
Marcia L. Putnam 
Political Affairs & Communications Representative 
17200 NE Sacramento Street 
Portland, OR 97230 

PacifiCorp 
Natalie Hocken (C) 
General Counsel 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

PacifiCorp 
Katherine McDowell (C) 
419 SW 11th Ave Suite 400 
Portland, OR 97205 

Washington Utilities & Trans. Comm'n 
Greg J. Trautman (C) 
1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
PO Box40128 

Olympia W A 98504 

The Energy Project 
Brad Purdy 
Charles Eberdt 
Attorney at Law 
2019 N. 17th Street 
Boise, ID 83702 

Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities 
Donald W. Schoenbeck (C) 
RCS, Inc. 
900 Washington St, Suite 780 
Vancouver, WA 98660 

PacifiCorp 
Andrea L. Kelly (C) 
Vice President, Regulation 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

DATED this 13th of May, 2014. 

Amy Eissler 
Coordinator, Regulatory Operations 


